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STUDENTS FROM GERMANY VISIT KKC 

Kennedy-King College 

 

 

  

  THE CHANCELLOR 

  

REPORTS that Monday, on October 4, 2010.  Kennedy-King College had the honor of being  

  selected as one of three Colleges and Universities in Chicago to be visited by  

  fifteen high school students and two teachers from Michelstadt, Germany,  

  Odenwaldkreis High School; and 

 

that  Welton Murphy, Project Coordinator, Recruitment and Admissions, 

organized the tour that included US Bank, a classroom visit and lunch prepared 

by Washburne Culinary Institute students. This is the second time KKC has hosted 

students from Germany.  Our great hospitality inspired them to return. 

  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Cheryl L. Hyman 

Chancellor 
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